
 
 
Virtual Information Session  
 
The University of Fiji will hold its second Virtual Information Session on Saturday, 
November 13th, 2021 from 9am. The first Session was held on November 6th.  
 
The Session is streamed live simultaneously on the University's YouTube, Facebook 
and LinkedIn pages.  
 
The Virtual Information Session aims to provide information on the University 
programmes, admission criteria and availability of support services to prospective 
students. The Session allows students in Year 12 and 13 to ask questions about the 
University, which are answered in real time. 
    
Speaking about the Session, the Registrar, Ms. Karishma Mani said the University has 
online platforms for learning and teaching and operates in blended mode making 
learning flexible for students.  
 
"The University will continue to reach out to its prospective students and provide as 
much information as possible assisting them in choosing University of Fiji as their 
tertiary education provider," she said.  
  
The University encourages Year 12 and 13 students to register for the Session. The link 
for registration is below:  
https://www.unifiji.ac.fj/vis2021 
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